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LETTER FROM THE PRESIDENT

We have quite a year ahead of us. We have been through some very
challenging transitioning, thanks to the need to move from one web
platform to another. Since we depend upon our website for so many
things, member registration and member access to materials, being one

of the most essential.

We hope to have a new website up and running soon, but for now, we
finally have the registration working better.

One good thing that is happening is that we are publishing another mon-
ograph of Hartman’s work, the Five Lectures that have been published in
the last two editions of the Journal. Information about that will be on our
website. The monograph will be both ebook and hard copy.

Many thanks to all who expressed an interest to get involved with the
Institute. We will be announcing new board members soon. In the
meantime, even more thanks to member patience. Hopefully these chal-
lenges will bear fruit much more delicious and resourceful than before!

K.T. Connor, PhD
President, RSHI
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“Let’s Change the Way the World Works”

GLOBAL CONFERENCE IN SALT LAKE CITY
Westminster College

October 23-24, 2019
Opening Reception: Tuesday night, the 22nd

RSHI Conference will be at Westminster College
once again. Mark your calendar for a wonderful
opportunity to share and receive rich thinking
about the nature of value, how to measure it, and
how to make the world better because of the work
of Robert S. Hartman.

Registration::
$325 for non-Members; $250 for Members
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MEMBERSHIP DEVELOPMENT

After years of contributing so generously to the Institute, Vera Mefford has requested that she retire
from the Board. She is now a member of the renowned Wisdom Council, who still are represented on
the Board, right now through Darlene Clark. Vera had been working to build and support membership in
the Institute, so we will soon be determining who will now chair that particular and important function.

In the meantime, a team of volunteers has agreed to address the issues currently facing membership.
Because of the difficulties that have affected our website, many members have struggled with renewing
their membership. Moreover, some who were interested in joining, met with the same website chal-
lenges.

The Board is sensitive more than ever of the importance of Hartman’s thinking being exposed to the
world of today. Thus, opportunities for members to have access to his work is critical, as is the Insti-
tute’s responsibility to make membership a real value to the members.

The team has taken on these concerns and are focusing addressing them while we wait for the new per-
son to take over. Those on the Ad Hoc Membership Team include Robert Calabrese, Jay Morris, Rick
Bowers, Doug Lawrence, and Cliff Hurst. Jay included one of his Interns, Anthony Nicoletti, who was also
active at this year’s conference.

Rick arranged for Cliff to host an exhibit at the TTIl annual
conference, and over a a dozen members joined the Insti-
tute as a result. According to Cliff, “People seemed
pleased, in general, with our value proposition of why
someone should join the Institute. We said there were
three reasons: 1) to be part of a tribe of people who are
interested in learning and advancing the theory behind the
instrument, 2) access to our annual online Journal, and 3)
a discount to attend our annual conference. At the price of
our membership, this seemed to be an attractive value
proposition.”

If there are other conferences where the Institute could be visible, it would certainly be valuable! Con-
tact ktconnor@applied-axiometrics.com if you know of one.
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